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Comment on staff report item 11
 
While it is understandable that there may be a need for outside assistance for code check.
 
However there is a built in conflict of interest for this type of work in that the organization
performing the work increases its revenue if repeated review cycles are created or required.   
 
I suggest that you include a clause that if a code check effort is accomplished, that after two
cycles and if new items are identified by the code check reviewer  that future submittals be at
no costs to the city or submitter.
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